
Data Protection 

Local Development Plan Privacy Notice 

Derry City and Strabane District Council is a registered data controller (ZA119397) 

with the Information Commissioner’s Office and we process your information in 

accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation and Data Protection Act 

2018 (GDPR).  

Derry City and Strabane District Council only collects and processes personal 

information about you in order to fulfil our statutory obligations, to provide you and 

service users with services and to improve those services. Your personal information 

will be used to populate the LDP Representations Database. 

 

If you wish to find out more about how the Council processes personal data and 

protects your privacy, our Corporate Privacy Notice is available at 

https://www.derrystrabane.com/Footer/Privacy-Policy   

It contains the standards you can expect when we ask for, or hold, your personal 

information and an explanation of our Information Management Security Policy. All 

representations received will be published on our website and made available at our 

Local Planning Office, 98 Strand Road, Derry BT48 7NN, for public inspection and 

will be will be forwarded to the Department of Infrastructure in advance of 

Independent Examination.  

Why are we processing your personal information? 

• To enable the preparation of the Council’s Local Development Plan;  

• To consult your opinion on the Local Development Plan through the public 

consultation process;  

• To ensure compliance with applicable legislation; 

• To update you and/or notify you about changes; and  

• To answer your questions.  

If you wish to find out more information on how your personal information is being 

processed, you can contact the Council’s Data Protection Officer: 

https://www.derrystrabane.com/Footer/Privacy-Policy


Data Protection Officer 

47 Derry Road 

Strabane 

BT82 8DY 

Telephone: 02871 253253 

E-Mail data.protection@derrystrabane.com  

 

mailto:data.protection@derrystrabane.com

